Hi Rowan Class and parents,
Many thanks for the continued updates with home learning. Do keep sending them through at a convenient time!
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have loved seeing pictures of your pets via the class email! There are many good animal charities out there and many of them offer an education program where you can learn more about how to look after your animals.
The PDSA have lots good activities and there is an award you can sign up for, if you are a good pet owner!
https://www.pdsa.org.uk/education-centre/summer-activity-pack
I also have to include Cats Protection (it’s where I got my cats from) and they also have an amazing education centre!
https://education.cats.org.uk/
This week, have a go at some additional activities from these websites. If you find any other good animal charities that offer a similar thing just let me know!
At school this week, Mrs Warnes and some of the pupils have been out in the garden picking for us to have at break and lunch! She has been growing potatoes too. Has anybody else been gardening?
Best wishes,
Miss Cartwright 
